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DATES TO REMEMBER:
(See Calendar Attached)

STUDENTS DO NOT ATTEND SCHOOL  on the following dates:


March 29 -

Good Friday

April 1 -

Easter Monday

STUDENT SAFETY ISSUES!!!
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Parent Parking Area and Traffic Flow Reminder: 

As per our Parent/Student Handbook in September, staff parking is limited at our school, therefore, we remind parents who accompany their children into the school in the morning and/or pick them up after school to please park in the “Parent Parking Area” which is located in front of the tennis courts (see map in Student/Parent Handbook).  This will help improve traffic flow, reduce congestion on Elizabeth Street and provide for a safer system for all.

 “PARENTING TIP”

Parents are reminded to please keep the monthly calendar until the 

end of each month, as important dates and information are included on it. 







BRAIN RESEARCH SAYS:
Want to help your kids be more successful in school.  Here’s the N.E.W.S.:


Healthy foods are the first step.  Avoid fats and sugars and 

concentrate on more servings of fruits, vegetables, almonds, fish, omega 3, 

avocados, etc.


Rigorous physical activity three to four times / week will increase heart rates, get the blood flowing and stimulate the growth of new brain cells.



Children need to drink a lot of water.  Send a water bottle to school each day and promote “hydration” at home and at play.


Ensure that your child gets between 9-11 hours of sleep each night and avoid stimulating activity before bed time.
/jei

